
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

February 28, 2023 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 

 

 

DISCUSSION AND ACTION, NANCY AVENUE BALL PARK 

SUBJECT: 

 

Reopening of Nancy Avenue Ball Park located at 206 Lewis Lane, 

Dundee Florida 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

The Nancy Avenue Ball Park has been closed for years now.  The Town 

was contacted by the Concepcion, Ortega, Mason and Glanton families 

who wanted to provide assistance in reopening this park.  The park had 

multiple safety concerns that needed to be addressed before it could be 

re-opened to the public.  With the help of these two families, the repairs 

to this park has been completed.  The Town will still need to recover the 

tops of both dugouts, but they are safe at this time.  We plan to add the 

re-roofing of the dugouts in the upcoming 2023-2024 FY Budget  

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

None  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

At the will of the commission, we request this park be reopened to the 

public. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

None 

 


